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TO:  Trustee of Trust Funds 
 
FROM: Allenstown Board of Selectmen 
 
DATE:  April 19, 2021 
 
 
The Board of Selectmen request that the following Capital Reserve Fund Accounts be 

discontinued in accordance with the votes counted at the Town Meeting on March 9th, 

2021.  Voters authorized the discontinuance of the following Capital Reserve Funds and 

any balances remaining in these accounts shall be returned to the Town’s General Fund. 

 

Reserve Fund Amount Article Number 

Capital Reserve Equipment Fund Any balances 
remaining in 

these accounts 
shall be 

returned to the 
Town’s General 

Fund. 
 

06 

General Expendable Trust 07 

Old Allenstown Meeting House CRF 08 

Police Safety Equipment CRF 09 

Recycling CRF 10 

Tax Map CRF 11 

Solid Waste Vehicle CRF 12 

 
 
________________________________ 
Scott McDonald, Chairperson 
 
________________________________ 
Maureen Higham, Selectman 
 
________________________________ 
Sandra McKenney, Selectman 
 
________________________________ 
Keith Klawes, Selectman 
 
________________________________ 
James Rodger, Selectman 

Town of Allenstown 
Debbie Bender, Finance Director 

16 School Street 

Allenstown, NH  03275 

603-485-4276 ext. 120 

dbender@allenstownnh.gov 










